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«Title» 

Our age races and 200 m events were held last Friday.  Well done to all students who 

all received a ribbon.  This Friday is high jump and 800 m.   

What’s on Term 3 

Thur 10 Sep Book club orders due in 

Fri  11 Sep Athletics 9.00 am 

   Dhalayi Dr program 3-6 

Mon 14 Sep Dental forms due in 

Fri 25 Sep Last day term 3 

Mon 12 Oct School resumes for both staff 
   and students 

 

 

 

 

  



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools 

Other important information 

It is important that students stay home if they are sick even if they have mild 

symptoms.  All students and staff must have a COVID-19 test if they show any cold or 

flu like symptoms.  Results must be sighted by the school before students can return 

and you must be well again before returning.  If a COVID-19 test is not done, you must 

stay home for 14 days and be well for at least 3 days before returning. 

Students will be sent home if they are unwell. 

Unfortunately due to COVID-19 restrictions, the Spring into Art exhibition will not go 

ahead.  However, a virtual gallery is being prepared and information will be provided 

soon so that parents can view some of our student’s artwork. 

The Mid North Coast Health Unit have secured the dental van to visit our school first 

thing next term.  It is important that parents and carers read and complete the 

information in the attached envelope.  We must have it back by next week.  This is a 

free service with not only dental checks being done, but also any minor procedures. 

Dane completed 4 out of 5 of his maths goals 

last week.  Well done Dane!  All students have 

maths goals they are striving to achieve.  They 

have two weeks to prove they can do it!  Have a 

chat with your child about their goals. 



 We acknowledge the traditional custodians across the lands on which we live and work, and pay our respects   to Elders both 

past and present. 

The importance of arriving on time ……. 

Arriving at school on time ensures students do not miss out on important learning 

activities scheduled early in the morning. 

It helps students learn the importance of punctuality and routine. 

Students also have time to greet and socialise with their friends before class if 

they are here before the bell. 

Lateness is recorded as a partial absence and must be explained by parents. 

Justified reasons for student absences are:- 

 being sick, or having an infectious disease; 

 Having an unavoidable medical appointment (but preferably these can be 

made after school); 

 Exceptional or urgent family circumstance such as attending a funeral. 

Being late for reasons such as slept in, shopping, birthdays, had no car, couldn’t 

find a jumper, or haircuts are marked in the roll as an unjustified absence. 

K-2 have been studying one of our new nature story books - “Kookaburra” by Claire 

Saxby.  Students are creating their own kookaburra painting. 




